
OFF ROAD VEHICLES
BACKGROUND AND MOVING FORWARD IN THE 

TOWNSHIP OF DOURO-DUMMER

TUESDAY,  MAY 10TH – 6:00 P.M. 



INTENT OF THE PUBLIC MEETING

The intent of this public meeting is hear from those who wish to provide 

comments on the use of off-road vehicles in the Township of Douro-

Dummer. 

Staff will:

 review what has transpired in the Township to date and the current 

status.

 review the changes in legislation and how that impacts the municipality.

 outline the options for consideration. 



BACKGROUND AND TIMELINE

• June 2021– Following the change in regulation that required a by-law to 

prohibit off road vehicles on roadways, Douro-Dummer Council adopted 

a by-law to restrict the use of off road vehicles to the Twelfth Line and 

Simpson Road

• September 2021 – Presentation to Council from the County of 

Peterborough & Stantec Consulting on options for off road vehicle use 

on County Roads

• April 2022 – Staff prepared a report to Council including the final 

recommendations from the County of Peterborough.  Council requested 

public consultation prior to making a decision 

• May 2022 – Following the public meeting tonight, staff will report back 

for a decision at an upcoming Council meeting



COMMON OFF ROAD VEHICLES

All Terrain Vehicle - ATV Side by Side



EXPANDED TYPES OF OFF ROAD VEHICLES

Off-road Motorcycles Extreme-terrain Vehicles



COUNTY OF PETERBOROUGH
TRANSPORTATION MASTER PLAN

The County of Peterborough reviewed the use of Off Road Vehicles on 

County Roads in parallel with an update to the County’s Transportation 

Master Plan. 

The intent was to identify opportunities to support safe ORV use.

Consultation occurred with the public, First Nations, lower-tier 

municipalities and active transportation users to address potential concerns 

and need related to ORV use on County Roads.

After gathering feedback a draft report was presented to Council.  County 

staff then met with Township staff and a final report was provided for in 

April 2022  for Council to provide comments on the options presented for 

ORV use.  



THE CURRENT STATE IN
THE TOWNSHIP OF DOURO-DUMMER



THE COUNTY RECOMMENDATION FOR 
COUNTY ROAD USE ONLY



POSSIBLE OPTION FOR 
COUNTY & MUNICIPAL ROAD USE 



NEXT STEPS

• Gather input at this meeting

• Staff will summarize all comments received

• Staff will bring forward a report at the May 17th Regular 

Council Meeting for Council to make a decision on ORV use 

in the Township of Douro-Dummer. 

• Staff will communicate the direction of Council regarding 

ORV use on County Roads to the County of Peterborough.



Questions & Comments


